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The development looks good with one exception.
Before rezoning and allowing demolition
require a parking study for the loss of surface parking.

The developer parking assessment needs to account for:
- the new development decreases the parking capacity
- and increases the need for additional parking via adding retail space.
- the parking SW of AMC is not close enough to the South Hilldale merchants. 

The development likely needs to add parking, via a parking garage in some form.
The current parking adjacent to N Midvale is often filled.
The development site is the defacto large parking lot for the South Hilldale Mall retailers such
as Great Dane and AMC.

If not yet in the developer plans, consider adding underground parking accessible from Vernon
Blvd. To prevent auto accidents on N Midvale make access to N Midvale from Vernon Blvd
a right turn only. Drivers can still go south via Price Pl to Heather Crest.

With added parking spaces the side effect is added street parking on N Segoe.
The parking adjacent to N Midvale is not enough for the added retail.
Remember that the North part of Hilldale near Metcalf has a large surface lot.

Jeff & Susan Greve
601 N Segoe Rd, Madison, WI 53705
847-530-0799
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